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Conservation Commission, i t w i l l be satisfactory to us to 

request that the hearing, originally scheduled for September 

1£>, be postponed* We approve of your suggestion that the 

hearing be held October 10 or 11 at the convenience of the 

Commission, 

P. 0. Box 12H-9 
Houston, Texas 
August 22, 1939 

Mr. Glenn Staley, Representative 
Lea County Operators 
Hobbs, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

For the reason given i n your le t t e r to the Oil 

Yours very t r u l y , 

STANDARD OIL COMPANY OF TEXAS 

7 JB/rs 



G E N E R A L O F F I C E S : P H I L A D E L P H I A . P A . 

M. B. SWEENEY, GENEI 

J . H . P R E S S L E Y 
M G R . O F L A N D D E P T . 

S U N OIL COMPANY 
S O U T H W E S T D I V I S I O N 

F I R S T ( M A T B A N K B U I L D I N G 

D A L L A S . T E X A S 

Aug. 21, 1939 

J . E D G A R P E W . V.CE PRES 
G E N E R A L D I R E C T O R 

P H I L A D E L P H I A . P A . 

J N O . G . P E W 
A S S I S T A N T T O V I C E P R E S 

D A L L A S T E X A S 

Mr. Glen C. Staley 
Lea County Operators Committee 
Hobbs, Nev/ Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

We certainly would agree to the Hobbs-
Monument hearing being set up for the date of 
approximately October 10 or 11, i f the other 
operators and Commission agree to i t . This is 
in reply to your l e t t e r of August 8, which 
stated that i t looked as i f the program outlined 
for study could not be completed and that there 
was a conflict of other hearings with the date 
originally set. 

Tours t r u l y , 

\ 

FEE: jc (, F. S. Heath 

cc - Mr. Jno. 0. Pew 





B A K W S H A I - I L O I L . G O M P A O T 

August 14th 1939 

Mr. 0. G. Staley 
Lea County Operators Committee 
Hofcfcs, lev Mexico 

Sear Sirs 

This refers to your letter of August 8th re­
garding postponement of hearing on the Hobbs and Monument 
Pools whioh vas recessed to September 18th« 

for the reasons outlined in your letter, we 
are agreeable to the proposed postponement until approxi­
mately Oetooer 10th or 11th, or later* 

ee GOT* John X* Miles 
Chairman - Santa Fe 

Mr .A. Andreas 
State Geologist 
Santa Fe 

Mr.Frank Worden 
State Land Commissioner 
Santa fe 

lours very truly, 

BDCiBLM 



August 14, 1939 

Jr. A. , MeCorkle 

Stanolind Oil & Gas Co* 

Box 1410, 

Ft. Worth, Texas 

Dear Mr* MeCorklel 

Beferring to;your letter of August 11 regarding 
postponement of hearing before tbe State Oil Conservation Con» 
mission set for September 18, beg to advise that this postpone­
ment was asked for by Mr, Ldgsjr iiraus. Chairman of the Speolai 
Engineers Cessnittew, 

i' 

I shall let you know just as soon as possible 
the decision of the Console si on ia this matter. There may be some 
delay on the part of the Conanissioai as Mr* Frank Worden is crit­
ically i l l and Mr, Andreas is on his way to attend the Interstate 
Oil Compact meeting being held in Oklahoma City tomorrow, August 
16. 

Yours very truly. 



Form 506 

STANOLIND OIL AND GAS COMPANY 
712 M A I N ST. P. 0 . B O X 3 O 9 2 

A. M. MCCOBKLE 
VICE PRESIDENT 

August 11, 1939 

Mr. Glenn Staley, 

Bobbs, New Mexieo. 

Dear Sir: 

Referring to your letter of August 8 
stating that a letter had been addressed to the Oil 
Conserration Commission on August 4 requesting that 
the hearing on the Hobbs and Monument Fields be post­
poned until Ootober 10 or 11 at the convenience of 
the Commission due to the fact that (a) a general 
Statewide hearing had been called in Texas on the 
same date; (b) Committee has been occupied largely 
with Bobbs and will not have sufficient time to 
study the Monument situation; and (c) Many members 
are planning vacations* 

This is to advise that insofar as 
Stanolind Oil and Gas Company is concerned, we are 
ready to go ahead with the Hobbs hearing and while 
we would prefer that the hearing be held on September 
18 as originally scheduled, we will not insist on this 
if it is the view of the Special Committee that it 
should be postponed. We are, however, extremely 
anxious to get matter over with and would have pre­
ferred, in the first place, that hearing be set for 
earlier than September 18. 

I would appreciate i f you would please 
let me know as soon as possible what the Commission 
decides to do, and also advise who requested postpon-
ment, provided you have this information. 

Tours very truly, 

AMM: JTJ 
cc - JHM 

MCH 
GSB 
706 

/ 



CONTINENTAL O I L COMPANY 
Fort Worth, Texas 
August 11, 1939 

Lea County Operators Committee 
Hobbs, New Mexico 

Attention: Mr. Glenn Staley 

Dear Sir: 

Referring to your letter of August 8, 1939, 

addressed to the operators of Lea County, this i s to in­

form you that Continental Oil Company is agreeable to the 

postponement of the hearing originally scheduled for Sep­

tember 18th, We approve postponing this meeting until 

approximately October 10th or 11th, at the convenience of 

the Oil Conservation Commission* 

Yours very truly, 

H. B. SIMCOX 7 

General Superintendent 
Texas-New Mexico Division 
Production & Drilling Department 

MLF-GEW 

cc:HLT 



fBgit W E L L D R I L L I N G C O M P A N Y 
N O S T O C K H O L D E R S L I A B I L I T Y 

6 O 6 N O R T H F I ELD S T R E E T 

August 11, 19139 

Lea County Operators Committee 
110̂ 1)5, Hew Mexico 

Attention: Mr. Glenn Staley 

Gentlemen: 

Answering your l e t t e r of August 8th, ^ i t h reference 
to the proration meeting f o r the study of the Hobbs and Monument 
proration problems. 

I t w i l l be agreeable with us to have the meeting on 
October 10th or 11th. Please advise us the date of t h i s meet­
ing as we wish to have a representative there. 

Yours very t r u l y , 

Of. ̂C". Solirad'^^Pr^esTdent' 

GCC.rjs 



Mr. Glenn Staley, 
Ho'bbs, New Mexico. 

Dear Rr. Staley: 

In reply to your l e t t e r of August 8th, addressed 
to a l l operators, please be advised that i t w i l l be satisfactory 
with us for the hearing to be postponed to a later date. 

A S O C O N Y - V A C U U M C O M P A N Y 

Dallas, Texas 
August 10, 1939. 

D. V. Carter. 

DVC:MA 



GENERAL OFFICES 

120 BROADWAY, NEW YORK 

BEACON BLDG., TULSA 

A M E R A D A P E T R O L E U M CORPORATION 
W . T. W A G G O N E R B U I L D I N G 

P. O . B O X 1 3 4 8 

Fort Worth, T e x a s 

August 10th, 1939. 

Mr. Glenn Staley, Chairman, 
Lea County Operators Engineering Committee, 
Hobbs, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

For the reasons set out in your letter of August 8th 
relative to September 18th hearing, we believe it advisable to 
postpone the meeting to the date suggested by the Chairman of the 
special committee. 

Very truly yours, 

AMERADA PETROLEUM CORPORATION 

BY R. S. Christie. 

RSC:or 



PETROLEUM A N D I T S PRODUCTS 

G U L F OIL CORPORATION 
T U L S A • O K L A H O M A 

GYPSY 
DIVISION August 10, 1939 

Mr. Glenn Staley 
Lea County Operators 
Hobbs, New Mexico 

Lear Sir: 

I have your l e t t e r of August 8 regarding 
postponement of Nev Mexico Conservation Commission 
hearing, scheduled f o r September 18. 

I t i s agreeable with the Gulf O i l Corpora­
t i o n f o r the hearing to be postponed u n t i l a l a t e r 
date. I suggest that the hearing be postponed u n t i l 
around the 1st of November so that s u f f i c i e n t time 
i s given to complete the investigation anc a second 
postponement i s avoiaed. 

General Superintendent 

SGS:AL 



T H E S U P E R I O R O I L C O M P A I V T 
(A C A L I F O R N I A C O R P O R A T I O N ) 

G U L F " B U I L D I N G 

H O U S T O N , T E X A S 

August 10, 1939 

Mr. Glenn Staley, 

Lea County Operators Committee, 

Hobbs, New Mexico. 

Dear Mr. Staley:-

This is to advise that we entirely approve of postponing 

the meeting of the special committe originally called for Sep­

tember 18, 1939 u n t i l a more opportune time. 

Yours very t r u l y , 

THE SUPERIOR OIL COMPj 

W. A. Pruett - Vice President 

wap* ee 



S K E L L Y O I L C O M P A N Y 
TULSA,OKLAHOMA 

August 1C, 1939 

P R O D U C T I O N D E P A R T M E N T 
H . M . S T A L C U P . V I C E P R E S I D E N T 
J . S . F R E E M A N , A S S I S T A N T 

F r . Glenn S t a l ey , Engineer ing Committee Chalmen 
Lea County Operators Committee 
Hobbs, Few Fexico 

Dear S i r : 

I n response to your notice of August 8, regarding 
the hearing which i s scheduled f o r September 18, as to whether 
or not same should be postponed, please be advised that we are 
agreeable f o r the postponement of t h i s hearing to October 11, 
1939, or l a t e r i n the month, and such postponement has our 
hearty approval. 

Yours very t r u l y , 

CJeorge Se l i nge r T.".S/mb 
cc - M r . Dunlavey 



CITIES SERVICE OIL COMPANY 

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 

August 10, 1939 

Mr. Glen Staley 
Lea County Operators Committee 
Hobbs, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

Please be advised that the Cities Service 
Oil Company approves the request that the New Mex­
ico Oil Conservation Committee postpone to a later 
date the recessed hearing scheduled for September 
18, 1939. 

DDB/LJ 



TEXAS PACIFIC COAL AND OIL COMPANY 
E X E C U T I V E O F F I C E S 

F O R T W O R T H . 

T E X A S 

August 10, 1939 

Mr. Glenn Staley, Hepresentative 
Lea County Operators Committee 
Hobbs, New Mexico 

Dear Sir : 

Replying to your l e t t e r of August 8th, regarding 

pcslponement of September 18th, Hobbs-l'onument hearing data, 

wish to advise, for the reasons given in your l e t t e r , this 

Company would prefer a later date for aaid meeting. 

Yours very t r u l y , 

TEXAS PACIFIC COAL AND OIL COMPANY 

G.E.Schafer:MD 



S I - T E L L O I L C O M P A N Y 
I N C O R P O R A T E D 

FORMERLY 

S H E L L P E T R O L E U M C O R P O R A T I O N 

PETROLEUM B U I L D I N G 

MIDLAND, TEXAS 
August 9, 1939 

C A B L E A D D R E S S S H E L P E T C O S T L O U I S 

Lea County Operators Conmittee 
Hobbs, ITew Mexico 

Attn: Mr. Glenn Staley 

Gentlemen: 

In response to your le t t e r of August 3th, 
please be advised that the Shell approves postponing the 
hearing called by the Hew Mexico Oil Conservation Com­
mission for September lSth u n t i l October 10th. 

Very truly yours, 

SPIELL OIL COMPANY, Incorporated 

By: 

ral Manager - West Texas 
HJE:br 



R E P O L L O O I L C O M P A N Y 

M I D L A N D , T E X A S 

August 9th, 1939, 

Mr. C.G. Staley, representative, 
Lea County Operators Committee, 
Hobbs, New Mexico* 

Dear Sir : 

Relative your l e t t e r dated August 8th to a l l 
Lea County Operators, stating that the meeting as called 
by the Oil Conservation Commission f o r September 18th 
may be postponed, should the Operators agree to such 
postponement: 

Oa account of conf l ic t ing dates, postponement 
of hearing u n t i l October l O t h - l l t h as suggested i n your 
l e t t e r would be a more suitable date* 

Vojar t r u l y yours, 

JTR/jHR/cb TacltH R ankin «» 



A . M . M c C Q R K L E , C H A I R M A N 
• P E R A T O R S C O M M I T T E E 

G L E N N S T A L E Y , C H A I R M A N 
E N G I N E E R I N G C O M M I T T E E 

L E A C D U N T Y O P E R A T O R S C O M M I T T E E 
H O B B S , N E W M E X I C O 

August 8, 1939 

TO ALL OPERATORS: 

GEBTLEMEN: 

The following l e t t e r was addressed t o the O i l Conservation Com-

"The special committee appointed t o study Hobbs and Monument pro­
r a t i o n problems i s making considerable headway, and i t is 
hoped w i l l arrive at unanimous recommendations. 

Several factors, however, make i t desirable i n the minds of the 
committee to ask that the hearing o r i g i n a l l y schedulod for 
Sopb omber 18 be postponed, Somo of these conditions are as 
follows{ 

(a) A general stato-wido hearing has boon called i n Texas on tho same 
date, 

(b) Tho committee has boon largely occupiod with Hobbs and feels now 
that s u f f i c i e n t time should bo given to tho study of Monument to 
avoid any future regret that moro timo was not dovotod to that 

(c)Many members of tho committoe are planning vacations and w i l l be 
deprived of them i f the hearing can not bo postponed. 

There i s a mid~ycar mooting of the A.I.M.E. i n Galveston on 
October 4 t o 6, inclusive, and many of the engineers w i l l wish 
t o attond. I would suggost, therefore, that the hoaring bo 
postponed u n t i l approximately October 10 or 11 at the convonienco 
of tho Commission." 

The Commission now advises that l e g a l l y , the hearing v/as recossGd 

t o September 18 and would have t o be called at that timo. I f , however, a l l 

operators agroe that tho hearing should bo postponed, a motion t o that 

offoct w i l l probably be accepted and the hearing continued to a later date. 

mission on August 4; 

subject. 



M c C O R K L E , C H A I R M A N 
' E R A T O R S C O M M I T T E E 

G L E N N S T A L E Y , C H A I R M A N 
E N G I N E E R I N G C O M M I T T E E 

L E A C O U N T Y O P E R A T O R S C O M M I T T E E 

H O B B S , N E W M E X I C O 
August 8, 1939 

TO ALL OPERATORS: 

GENTLEMEN: 

The following l e t t e r was addressed to the O i l Conservation Com­

mission on August 4; 

"The special committee appointed t o study Hobbs and Monument pro­
r a t i o n problems i s making considerable headway, and i t is 
hoped w i l l arrive at unanimous recommendations. 

Several factors, however, make i t desirable i n the minds of the 
committee to ask that the hoaring o r i g i n a l l y scheduled for 
September 18 be postponed. Somo of these conditions aro as 
follows: 

(a) A general state-wide hearing has boon called i n Texas on tho same 
date. 

(b) The committee has boon largely occupiod with Hobbs and feels now 
that s u f f i c i e n t timo should be given t o tho study of Monument to 
avoid any future regret that more time was not dovotod t o that 
subject, 

(c) Many members of tho committee are planning vacations and w i l l be 
deprived of them i f the hoaring can not bo postponed. 

There i s a mid-year meeting of the A.I.M.E. i n Galveston on 
October 4 t o 6, inclusive, and many of the engineers w i l l wish 
t o attend. I would suggest, therefore, that the hoaring bo 
postponed u n t i l approximately October 10 or 11 at the convenience 
of tho Commission." 

The Commission now advises that l e g a l l y , the hearing v/as recossGd 

t o Soptombor 18 and would havo t o bo called at that timo. I f , however, a l l 

operators agree that tho hearing should bo postponed, a motion t o that 

effect w i l l probably be accepted and the hearing continued t o a lat e r date. 

W i l l you please indicate whether or not you approve of such a .' 

procedure _,--/'<-;: ' , 

Glenn Staley, Representative 
GS:M Lea County Operators 



A . M . M c C O R K L E , C H A I R M A N 
O P E R A T O R S C O M M I T T E E G L E N N S T A L E Y , C H A I R M A N 

E N G I N E E R I N G C O M M I T T E E 

L E A C O U N T Y D P E R A T D R S C D M M I 

H O B B S , N E W M E X I C O 
August 3, 193 9 -

TO ALL OPERATORS: 

GENTLEMEN: 

The following l e t t e r was addressed to the O i l Conservation Com-

"The special committee appointed to study Hobos and Monument pro­
r a t i o n problems i s making considerable headway, and i t is 
hoped w i l l arrive at unanimous recommendations. 

•Several factors, however, make i t desirable i n the minds of the 
committee to ask that the hearing o r i g i n a l l y scheduled for 
Sept omber 18 be postponed, Somo of these conditions are as 
follows: 

(a) A general state-wide hearing has boon called i n Texas on tho same 
date. 

(b) The committee has boon largely occupiod with Hobbs and feels now 
that s u f f i c i e n t time should be given to tho study of Monument to 
avoid any future regret that more time was not dovotod to that 

(c )Many members of tho committee are planning vacations and w i l l be 
deprived of them i f the hoaring can not be postponed. 

There i s a mid-year meeting of tho A.I.M.E. i n Galveston on 
October 4 to 6, inclusive, and many of the engineers w i l l wish 
t o attend. I would suggost, therefore, that tho hoaring bo 
postponed u n t i l approximately October 10 or 11 at the convenienco 
of tho Commission." * 

The Commission now advises that l e g a l l y , the hearing was recossod 

t o SoptombGr 18 and would have t o be called at that timo. I f , however, a l l 

operators agroe that tho hearing should bo postponed, a motion to that 

effect w i l l probably be accepted and the hearing continued to a later date. 

mission on August 4: 

subjoct. 

W i l l you please indicate whothcr or not you approve of such a 

procedure. 

GS:M 



ORDER OF PRQCEBOftg 

HEARING CALLED TO ORDER Bl GOVERHOB. 

GALL FOE TEE READISG OF THE NOTICE OF H1ASIMS. 

AMKomcwmm SSQOXD B I MADE AS to WHICH PRGMATIQII ORDER - HOBBS 

OR M0N0ME8T - SHOOLD BE CONSIDERED FIRST. 

THE GROUP BSSIftllG CHAMGE OF THE UCISTI8G PRORATIOS ORDERS FOR 

MONUMENT AHD HOBBS FIELDS HAS THE BURDEN AND SHOULD POT OI 

THIIR SASI BY ISTHODUCTIOS OF TESTIMONY. 

EACH WEPIESS WBSt BE SWORH. 

CfiOSS-EXAMXHATIOM SAX BE MADE BY MEMBERS OF THE COBMISSIOS AHD 

SHOULD BE ISfJSm BY AHYOH1 ELSE SO DESIRIHG. 

WHEN THOSE DESIBXBG CHAHGI HAVE MADE THEIR CASE, THEY REST; AHD 

THOSE NOT BESIfilSG CHAJJGE MAY POT ON TESTIMOSY TO SOSTAIS THEIB 

SIDE IF THEY SO DESIRE. 




